
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
School uniform sale 
Friday 24th March in the usual place in the Foyer & Saturday 25th March (at the Easter Egg Hunt, in 
the school hall) 
 
Summer Fete 

The Summer Fete NEEDS YOU!! Come and join us for a PLANNING 

MEETING - Wednesday 22nd March 7.30pm @ the Crown and help us put together a fantastic 
day for the community! Whatever you can do to help is appreciated - however big or small - just come 

along to find out more. See you there!! .Or contactJess.baxter@minchpta.com 
 
Fireworks 2023! 
As you know the legendary Minchinhampton Fireworks display is an epic event for our school and 
local community. Such awesomeness takes a bit of planning and believe it or not, this planning starts 
quite early in the year. This event always generates a great income for the PTA, but more importantly 
it is a lot of fun for spectators and volunteers alike. 
 
Firstly, we would like to thank the amazing volunteers for all their hard work: 

• Howard Gilbert for his time and co-ordination of the overall event 

• Tom Vincent for his dedication in recent years to ensuring the event is planned safely and 
past years for co-ordinating the overall event 

• Ben Lodge for organising the firing team and ensuring that we have a fabulous selection of 
fireworks for the display 

• Neil Wood for his hard work leading the bonfire building team 

• Henry & Jess Herbert and their lovely team for the ever popular BBQ 

• Chris Heath and the brilliant bar team 

• All the legendary volunteers, too many to name, who bring us candy floss, sweets, hot drinks, 
also the stewards, the ticketing team, first aiders, electrical set up crew, gazebo erectors and 
the clean up crew 

 
Secondly, we would like to offer the opportunity for you to join this fantastic team of volunteers: 
1.Event planner – responsible for organising insurance, local authority liaison and health & safety, full 
handover and training will be given. This would suit someone who can give a few hours here and 
there in advance of the event. Will need to get started in the next few weeks. 
2.Firing Team – responsible for making things go ‘boom’, ‘bang’ and possibly ‘whoosh’, we need two 
more people to join the firing team, full training will be provided. This would suit someone who can 
give a little time in advance of the event for training as well as the obvious on the day. 
 
If you can help in any way, please contactrector@minchchurch.org.uk 
 
Many Thanks, 
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Liz Marney 
Trustee and Chair 
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